Cyndie Martel

From:

Michael Rosenbaum <mfrosenbaum@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2025 2:47 PM

To:

CouncilAll

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Ross Fire Department

To Whom It May Concern:

After attending the RPOA meeting on Feb 10th, I urge Ross Town Council to call for a special election on a new parcel tax to either recreate and fund Ross FD (including paramedics/ambulance) and build a new Fire Station.

Having a working Fire Station, like Ross School, is an important factor to all of our property values. Please let me know when the future of the Ross FD will be on the Council's agenda.

Thank you.

Michael F. Rosenbaum 14 Madrona #1035 Ross, CA 94957

mfrosenbaum@gmail.com